
Join the Book Arts

I
f you are currently a member, please renew your membership. The BAL
is an all-volunteer nonprofit organization that must rely upon its membership for financial
support. Your tax-deductible membership will help the League continue working toward a

long-term home for the Eaves Press while continuing its program of community  book arts activities.

I
f you’re interested in learning about the traditional book arts of letterpress printing,
paper decoration, calligraphy, papermaking and bookbinding   or if you’re a book artist or

graphic arts professional who wishes to support these ancient arts and crafts  please consider
becoming a member of the Book Arts League. The League publishes a newsletter and website, and
sponsors social events, workshops with local and visiting book artists, and exhibits of book
arts. The League also rescues, preserves and restores the rapidly disappearing tools and equip-
ment of traditional book making.  

League!

Please make checks payable to “Book Arts League” and mail to:
 Book Arts League, po Box 1544, Boulder, CO 80306-1544

The Book Arts League is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization

Name:

Address:

City, State, Zip:

Book Arts interests:

Phone, Email:

No…but please add me to the Book Arts League mailing list. (A  $5 donation
         helps pay newsletter costs.)

Yes. Enroll me as a member, or renew my membership. I enclose $25 for annual
         dues as a student, $30 as an individual member, $60 as a supporting

       member, or $100 as a patron .

                                                                              I can help/teach     


